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il
The Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada to the Secretary

of State for External Affairs

THEi FOREIGN SERVICE 0P THE UNITED STATES 0F AMRICA

United States Embassy,
Ottawa, Ontario,
October 31, 1958.

Dear -Mr. Minister:

I amn pleased to inform, you that my Government concurs in thie'suggestionconveyed i your letter of October 23, 1958 that the arrangements first madei 1942 for the exchange of agricultural workers be extended to cover woodsworkers as well.

My Government also accepts the suggestion that your letter and this replYbe considered an agreement to extend until the end of 1'958 the arrangementsin~ question and that the necessary details be arrangedl 1etween the Canadianand United States officials directly concerned.

Sincerely yours,
LIVINGSTON T. MERCHANT.

The Honourable Sidney E. Sn-dth,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,

Ottawa.


